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December 1, 2024 
 

 
NOTICE TO ALL RAIL EMPLOYEES: 
 
 

Forms BA-6a are mailed to the last address known to the Railroad 
Retirement Board (RRB).  If your mailing address has changed since March 
2024, you MUST contact your local Railroad Retirement office to update your 
address with the RRB.   
 
Only addresses of newly hired employees are reported by the employer (NJT).  
Address changes for existing employees are to be reported to the RRB directly by 
the employee.   
 
Please ensure that you have supplied your latest address information to the 
Railroad Retirement Board, or your Form BA-6a will be mailed to your last known 
address.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


